
 

18st of December, Year 2015 

【International Money Transfer Service】 

Notice on Christmas and Year-End Holidays 

related to International Money Transfer 

Service 
 

 

Thank you for always using the International Money Transfer Service of Seven Bank. 

 

As a general rule, the International Money Transfer service offered by Seven Bank is 

available 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. However, December 25, 2015 (Friday), 

Christmas holiday is celebrated in major countries. Furthermore, receiving locations 

may be closed before or after Christmas season and Year end holidays. 

Therefore, please be advised when you transfer funds during this period as the following 

circumstances may be expected. 

 

①Deposit into bank account service 

It may take a few days before funds could be credited to the bank account due to the 

holidays of your local banks and other financial institutions. 

 

②Cash Pick up service 

Some agent locations affiliated with Western Union may be closed on holidays. 
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